
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date:  July 8, 2020 
  
To:  Youth ministers, DREs, clergy, parish secretaries, religious sisters, 

brothers, catholic schools and campus ministers 
   
From:  Father Tri John-Bosco Nguyen, Director, Office of Vocations 
 
Re: CANCELED - Quo Vadis 2020: A Retreat for High School Men on 

Sunday, July 19 
           

 
With the resurgence of COVID-19 cases, the Office of Vocations has decided to 
cancel the Quo Vadis discernment retreat for high school boys scheduled for 
Sunday, July 19, as well as the Seminarian Convocation on July 28-31. 
 
Those who have registered and paid for Quo Vadis will be reimbursed. Thank 
you for your ongoing support of the vocation ministry and of our seminarians. 


